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defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__CMK's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_TAG's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_DEF's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__CMK's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_TAG's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_DEF's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__CMK's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_TAG's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_DEF's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__CMK's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_TAG's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_DEF's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__CMK's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_TAG's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_DEF's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__CMK's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_TAG's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_DEF's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__CMK's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_TAG's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_DEF's constant has not been 



defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__CMK's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_TAG's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_DEF's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__CMK's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_TAG's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_DEF's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__CMK's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_TAG's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_DEF's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__CMK's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_TAG's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_DEF's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__CMK's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_TAG's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_DEF's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__CMK's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_TAG's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_DEF's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__CMK's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_TAG's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_DEF's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__CMK's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_TAG's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_DEF's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__CMK's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_TAG's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_DEF's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__CMK's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_TAG's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_DEF's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__CMK's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_TAG's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_DEF's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__CMK's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_TAG's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_DEF's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__CMK's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_TAG's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_DEF's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__CMK's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_TAG's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_DEF's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__CMK's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_TAG's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_DEF's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__CMK's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_TAG's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_DEF's constant has not been 



defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__CMK's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_TAG's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__CMK_DEF's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category 
C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's 
constant has not been defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been 
defined yet.Category C__CATG__PLANNING's constant has not been defined yet.Import 
handler initialized at 2020-12-30 17:07:23 

Load import file ./imports/1/idoit-export-20201230104514.xml. 

Database error : Query error: 'INSERT INTO isys_obj (isys_obj__title, 
isys_obj__isys_obj_type__id, isys_obj__isys_cmdb_status__id, isys_obj__status, 
isys_obj__sysid, isys_obj__created, isys_obj__created_by, isys_obj__updated, 
isys_obj__updated_by, isys_obj__hostname,isys_obj__scantime, isys_obj__imported, 
isys_obj__description, isys_obj__owner_id) VALUES ('AWS', 45, 16, 2, 'SYSID_1586782600', 
NOW(), 'rga', NOW(), 'rga','', '2020-12-30 10:45:13', NOW(),'', 26);': 

Cannot add or update a child row: a foreign key constraint fails (`idoit_data`.`isys_obj`, 
CONSTRAINT `isys_obj_ibfk_2` FOREIGN KEY (`isys_obj__isys_cmdb_status__id`) REFERENCES 
`isys_cmdb_status` (`isys_cmdb_status__id`) ON DELETE SET NULL ON UPDATE CASCADE) 


